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When first commissioning the designs for our extension, we asked a number of 
architects to come to talk to us.  We were immediately impressed by Roland’s 
ability to listen to us and understand the brief.  Equally, he did not slavishly 
follow our bad ideas.  It was genuinely a combined effort. 
 
The pricing structure was clear from the outset and fair. 
 
We spent a long time going over the initial designs and were probably quite 
demanding clients.  However, we were grateful for Roland’s patience.  He was 
always ready with helpful proposals and clearly embraced new technologies. 
 
Ultimately, we are absolutely delighted with our new extension.  We feel that it 
not only works perfectly as a “living space”, but also complements the aesthetic 
and structural integrity of our Victorian gothic house.  We are so pleased that we 
avoided a pastiche or anything with jarred. 
 
We do –and have already to several friends- recommend Lloyd-Thomas 
Architects without reservation. 
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